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~ Minutes of the 17th Meeting of
Town Council of Fountain Lake, Arkansas
October 28, 2002

Meeting was called to order 3 7:05. Roy gave the invocation. Minutes were read. Roy requested
that the minutes be amended to state that last meetings financial report was not given due to the
absence of the treasurer. This months financial report was given.

Jerry gave the road report. He stated that Mungle Trail was almost completed, and the Old
Stagecoach Trail still needed an additional culvert at the beginning of the road to solve a flooding
problem. He noted that several older residents had complained about a night light on the storage
buildings across from Roy’s house causing temporary vision problems for them when driving at
night. It was suggested that the owner of the buildings be advised of that situation.

Roy reported that in their conversation, Larry Williams had mentioned that the paving of Olid
Stagecoach Trail will probably be completed prior to new years, and if not, early in 2003.

Roy also reported that the brickets for treating water to prevent West Nile Virus mosquitoes were
not available to individual citizens at this time, as they came in large blocks which needed to be
cut up,but that brickets might be available for large areas.

Roy also reported that the patching of Goosepond Road will be performed by the county, and that
an agreement will be reached as to paying for the patches on our section of the road.

Next meeting will be on Monday, December 2™ and Rick will call a meeting of his new council
following that meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:40
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